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Honorable Chair Prozanski and Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary, 

 

I am writing in support of  SB703, which provides grants to nonprofits to help 

immigrants improve their legal status.  Completing and paying for the application to 

obtain citizenship is an impossible burden for many of our local families.  These 

families are part of our community.  They contribute to Oregon's economy, and we 

count on them in our workforce. They enrich our lives daily.  Oregon is a sanctuary 

state - we are proud of our position on protecting the human rights of all who live 

within our boundaries.  

 

I strongly urge you to support SB703. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Laurie Moses 

 


